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Dear Dr. Ndonwi Wilfred,
Herewith we acknowledge receipt of your application letter dated 28th March 2012 requesting financial support for sustainable economic growth programmes.

We regret to inform you that Hivos is not in a position to respond favourably to your request for financial assistance.

Hivos works in a limited number of countries and regions, to avoid spreading the limited resources too thinly, and also to make it possible to build up thorough expertise and an extensive network of contacts. Unfortunately Cameroon is not included in our programme. 
Wishing you success in your further endeavours, I remain,

Yours sincerely,

Carol Gribnau
Head of Programme Green Entrepreneurship
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